NOTICE DATED: May 12, 2025

The following decisions taken in the meeting of the Dean Academic Affairs, Dean
Students Welfare and Registrar, with the Director (i/c) are notified for the
information of all the students (UG & PG):

1. Online classes shall continue till 6t June 2025.
2. Hostels shall open from 9t June 2025.

3. Classes in physical mode shall start from 11th June 2025.

This is issued with the approval of the Competent Authority.

Copy to:
1. All Deans, HODs, HOCs, for information and compliance.

2. Chairperson, CSC, for the dissemination of information on student email
groups.

3. All online, students notice platforms (except social media).

4. Assistant Registrar to the Director's Office, for the kind information of the
Director.



